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Registration is now closed.

Attorneys Lynn McGuire and Brett Miller from Butzel Long will
discuss benefits and employment law developments and
provide an update on what employers can expect in 2017,
including potential changes to the Affordable Care Act under a
Trump administration.

Presented by:

Wilshire Benefits Group

Butzel Long

Tuesday, February 28, 2017

8:30 am  Registration & Continental Breakfast

9:00 - 11:30 am  Seminar

Wilshire Benefits Group

901 Wilshire Blvd., Third Floor, Suite 300

Troy, MI  48084

Please direct inquiries to Michelle Carley at Michelle.
Carley@wilshirebenefits.com.

 


